
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-04-15 3:58:06 PM
Subject: Invitation: The East Galilee Leadership Vancouver Study Tour

Dear Mayor and Council, 

You are invited to meet with the East Galilee Leadership Vancouver Study Tour on Thursday, May 23, from 11:00am 
to 11:30am in the Council Chamber Foyer. 

The East Galilee Leadership Vancouver Study Tour is for municipal leaders from northern Israel who are visiting 
Vancouver for a one-week program focusing on adaptive leadership, regional cooperation, and empathy building. As 
part of their visit to City Hall, they will meet with members of the City Leadership Team to learn about urban 
planning, sustainability practices, public transportation, affordable housing, multiculturalism, arts, culture, and the 
Healthy City Strategy. Additionally, prior to meeting with Council the group will meet with staff from Mayor's Office 
and receive a tour of City Hall. 

Kindly RSVP to Natti Schmid at Natti.Schmid@vancouver.ca to confirm your attendance.  

Best,  

Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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